
ing friendship bracelets for each 

other, and creating some friend-

ship trees out of their 

handprints. They will also get to 

play a picture game to see if they 

know the name of every friend in 

the class! 

Our last week in September we 

will be talking all about fall, the 

kiddos will explore pumpkin guts 

in the sensory table and they will 

be playing fall themed bingo. 

They will also try to identify 

different numbers on pumpkin 

pie so that they add that number 

of whipped cream scoops onto 

that piece of pie! They will also 

be making some leaf patterns. 

The second week in September 

we will be talking all about our 5 

senses! The children will be iden-

tifying textures of different ob-

jects, playing a “guess that sound” 

game, creating stress balls in art, 

using jell-o powder and glue to 

make scented art, and using sticky 

notes with labels to identify 

different parts of the body. 

The third week in September the 

children will be continuing to 

learn more about themselves, and 

their school and friends in the 

class, they will get an opportunity 

to bring in one of their favorite 

toys/books and show it to their 

friends and tell them why they 

love that item. They will be mak-

Just A Few Reminders! 

your child at or before 

12pm for half day program 

and 5:30 pm for full day 

program! Late fees will be 

enforced. 

 Please remember to sign in 

and out everyday! 

 Chalk will be closed for Labor Day 

on Monday September 2nd, and will 

resume on Tuesday September 3rd  

 Your child’s backpack should have 

extra clothes: underwear/pull ups, 

pants/shorts, a shirt, and socks 

 Please be mindful to pick up 

SEPTEMBER 2019 

Yellow Room 

Ms. Karla & Ms. Kim 

BIRTHDAYS 
Sofiia 9/7 
Maya 9/19 

Everett 
9/29 

  

 

Another new school year is be-

ginning! We are excited to get to 

know all the new friends who’ve 

joined our yellow room better. 

This month in the yellow room 

we will be talking about back to 

school, the 5 senses, and the 

start of a new season-fall! 

Our first week we will talk about 

going back to school & all the fun 

things that come with it, like 

painting a school bus and playing 

a matching game. We will also be 

talking about apples, and all the 

different colors that apples come 

in, the kiddos will get a chance to 

make some apple prints for art 

and spell their names using apple 

letters! 

Star of   

 

the Week 

 

Elliott 9/3 

Emma L. 9/9 

Naomi 9/16 

Hunter 9/23 


